Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To: Parents
From: Mr Ross
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2018
Re: Soccer Jamboree
Dear parents

Our soccer jamboree will be taking place on Friday,
October 12,
There will be 3 games:

e 10:00am@ JMH #2

e 12:00pm @JMH #1

e 2:00pm @King Street #1

Parents are responsible for drives.

There will be a canteen at King Street and it is not known
yet if there will be a canteen a JMH.

Our students will be allowed to leave Napan School by
9:30 am.

Please dress for the weather.

Canteen Price List for King St School is on the back.

Thank You

Chris Ross



